Huia Range School

Term 4 Week 2 Thursday 19th October, 2023
Website: www.huiarange.school.nz

He mihi mahana kia koutou — A warm greeting to you all

School Phone Numbers 027 781 2224

06 374 6444

School Athletics | Up Coming Events

Tomorrow is Friday the 20th of
October and it is Hawkes Bay
Anniversary Day.

Some schools in Dannevirke are
closed tomorrow.

Our school is OPEN tomorrow and
we are looking forward to seeing all
of our tamariki!

Labour Day

Monday is Labour Day, which is
celebrated as a New Zealand Public
Holiday.

School is CLOSED on Monday.
Enjoy the day with your whanau.

Sport Uniforms

There are still a large number of
sports uniforms that have not been
returned to school after the winter
sports have finished.

Returning these asap would be
hugely appreciated.

Junior Athletics

Our 5, 6 and 7 year olds will be
competing in the junior school
athletics, at school, on Tuesday the
31st of October.

They will be starting at 9.15am and
will compete in running, jumping and
throwing events.

Our senior tamariki that are working
on their leadership goals will be
supporting the teachers and teacher
aides to run the events.

Whanau are very welcome to come
to school and watch and encourage
their tamariki as they compete.

Our tamariki who are 8 years and
older will be competing in a range of
events at the Dannevirke Domain on
Wednesday the 1st of November.

Practice for these events have
started at school during PE lessons.

On athletics day they will compete in
the 100m sprint, a longer distance
run (distance related to age!), high
jump, long jump, and discus and shot
put, across the day.

To ensure this day is fun and
successful we do need adult support
at each event.

Please ring/text Suzie and leave your
name if you can help.

Please also ensure your tamariki has
a hat and a water bottle (refilling is
available at the Domain) for this
event.

It was a very hot day last year and
many tamariki did not have regular
access to a drink of water as they
competed.

Trophies

As the athletics day approaches we
need all 6 trophies returned to the
school office so that they can be
presented to this year’s winners.

Any trophies awarded at the end of
year prize giving (dux, best all
rounder, etc) also need to be
returned to be available for this
year's prize giving.

Most of our tamariki have a sunhat.
Piease remember plain black or
burgundy.

Congratulations to rooms 10, 11 and
12 who had all the tamariki in
sunhats. Ice blocks delivered!
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October

20 - Friday

Swimming - Rooms 5/6/15 and year
3s from Rooms 8 and 9

HB Anniversary Day - School OPEN

23 - Monday
Labour Day - School CLOSED

24 - Tuesday
Y/ear 7/8 Road Patrol Treat

25 - Wednesday
Swimming - Rooms 5/6/15 and year
3s from Rooms 8 and 9

26 - Thursday
New Entrant visits

30 - Monday
Swimming - Rooms 5/6/15 and year
3s from Rooms 8 and 9

31 - Tuesday
Junior School Athletics

1 - Wednesday
Middle/Senior School Athletics

2 - Thursday
New Entrant visits

3 - Friday

Gumboot Day

Swimming - Rooms 5/6/15 and year
3s from Rooms 8 and 9

5 - Monday
Swimming - Rooms 5/6/15 and year
3s from Rooms 8 and 9

Kia nui te ra.
Ka kite ano.

Robyn Forsyth
Principal

Winning House
Week 1
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